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January 16th, 2012 
 
 
Mr. D. S. 
Brandon, MB   
 
Dear Mr. S., 
 
 
Re: Law Enforcement Review Agency Complaint #2010/261 
 
 
Since there has been no response from you with respect to our letter dated 
November 29th and numerous telephone calls made to you by our office it has 
not been possible to set a date for the hearing of your complaint under The Law 
Enforcement Review Act. 
  
Accordingly, we are assuming that you no longer wish to continue with your 
complaint and we will consider it to be withdrawn. 
 

Yours truly, 
 
 
Judge S. Hewitt-Michta 
Provincial Judges Chambers 
 
c.c. Cst. E. M. # 
 Cst J. D. # 
 Mr. Sean Boyd, Crown Counsel, Civil Legal Services 
 The Honourable Ken Champagne 
 Mr. George Wright, Commissioner 
 Chief of Police, Keith Atkinson 
  
  

 
 
Note:  For the purposes of distribution, personal information has been removed by the Commissioner. 


